
Pierre’s and Sandy Point Campgrounds 

Update April 1, 2020 

Adams Lake Indian Band has declared a state of emergency  

The Sandy Point and Pierre’s Point Campgrounds will remain closed following 

Provincial and Federal regulations. There is currently no opening date targeted for 

the Pierre’s and Sandy Point campgrounds, due to the Covid -19 pandemic. 

We are in the process of upgrading the infrastructure to bring them up to Canada 

health and safety standards. 

The Province announced on March 31, 2020 - that nothing will be changing prior to 

the end of April 2020, that means social distancing remains in force and no group 

gatherings are allowed. Once we know that we have an opening date, seasonal 

leases, rates and lease payments will be addressed.  

We have security in place, and they will remain on site for security purposes.  

Please do not come to the campground, as the main gates will remain closed and 

you will not be allowed in.  

We ask that you respect the health and safety of our security. The Adams Lake 

Indian Band has limited staffing with reduced hours, and we thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 

Kukstsemc – The Adams Lake Indian Band 

 

 

 


